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News release    FINAL
Nurses and midwives asked to share their bright ideas

CONTENT EMBARGOED UNTIL 00:01 21 SEPTEMBER 2009
Nurses and midwives around the country are being asked to share examples of high impact actions they have made in the workplace that improve the quality of patient care and reduce costs. 

The Top Ten High Impact Actions for Nursing and Midwifery is a joint initiative by the Department of Health, the Royal College of Nursing, the Royal College of Midwives, the Nursing and Midwifery Council and the NHS Institute for Innovation and Improvement and gives nurses the opportunity to show how they are improving patient care whilst responding to the current financial challenges that the NHS is facing.

Nurses and midwives can submit their actions at www.institute.nhs.uk/hia. They can also browse other people’s actions and vote for their favourites and this voting will help to compile a top ten. Once the top ten have been identified there will be an intense period of implementation and support to maximise the impact of these actions across the NHS.
The Top Ten High Impact Actions for Nursing and Midwifery initiative is the brainchild of the strategic health authority chief nurses and is being championed by Chief Nursing Officer for England, Christine Beasley, who will launch the top ten actions at the Chief Nursing Officer’s Conference on 11th November 2009.

Speaking on behalf of the strategic health authority chief nurses, Katherine Fenton, Chief Nurse at South Central Strategic Health Authority said: “Effective healthcare is efficient healthcare. Nurses and midwives are amongst the most innovative practitioners in the NHS and constantly strive to improve the patient journey.  

 “There are many examples of improvements made by individuals or teams of nurses and midwives and if these are replicated throughout the NHS, they could make a huge difference to improving the quality of patient care whilst at the same time significantly reducing costs.

“We constantly see and hear about nursing and midwifery teams who are doing fantastic things for patients and we want to hear more from them and others like them.”

The Top Ten High Impact Actions for Nursing and Midwifery initiative is open to all nursing and midwifery staff. For more information please visit www.institute.nhs.uk/hia.
-Ends-

For further information please contact Robin Matheou or Meryl Nugent on 0207 067 1595 or email robin.matheou@freshwater-uk.com

Notes to editors

The NHS Institute for Innovation and Improvement supports the NHS to transform healthcare for patients and the public by rapidly developing and spreading new ways of working, new technology and world-class leadership.

Please visit www.institute.nhs.uk for further information on the NHS Institute 
and its work.

